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TO:  Marc B. Parlange, President 

  

FROM:  Margo L. Cook, Board Chair      

 

DATE:  September 26, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:  Approval of the University of Rhode Island Total Budget Request,  

  Tuition and Fee Rates, and Tables of Organization for FY 2024,  

  and the Total Budget Allocations for FY 2023. Enclosure 6.d.(iii)  

 

This correspondence will confirm the action taken by The University of Rhode 

Island Board of Trustees at its meeting on September 23 2022, relative to the 

above-referenced item.  

 

VOTED: That the Board of Trustees approve the URI Fiscal ’24 Budget 

  Request, Tuition and Fee Rates, amended to [reflect a tuition 

  increase of] 3.9[%] for in-state students and 4.5[%] for out-of-state 

  students, and the Total Budget Allocations for Fiscal 2023, as  

  recommended and presented in Enclosure 6.d.[(iii)], with that  

  amendment. 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IzasWOu0YYk7VfEcLvWhbiM7H2uUFJGG/view?usp=sharing

